CT MUNICIPAL ANIMAL CONTROL OFFICERS ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES

DECEMBER 7, 2022

Call to Order President Rashba called the meeting to order at 1810HRS

Officers in attendance: C Rashba, R Selig, E Baum, B Pflugbeil

President C Rashba will check with Chuck to see if he will remain as our Legislative liaison.

Hamden ACO Monica Vece offered to take on Webmaster. This will need to be voted on. We will open nominations and vote at our next meeting. Nomination cut off date 01/15/23 and a vote will take place at our next meeting on 01/18/23 at 7pm.

We need volunteers to work on the Conference Committee and must pick our location for the conference.

Barbara Godejohn is working on finding vendors. We will also need speakers. Responses would be sent to info@ctaco.org

President Rashba will send out an email to all ACO's with this information on Thursday 12/9/22.

President Rashba will continue to investigate liability insurance. She obtained ideas from rescue groups.

Treasurer E Baum is working with G Petris to close our old bank. The new account is with Liberty Bank in North Haven.

E Baum will follow up with ACO Steve/Naugatuck. He had suggested his town for our next conference.

Secretary Pflugbeil suggests we follow the Animal Control Officers Association of Massachusetts and create our own Occupational Exposure Card. It may be a card that is also our CMACOA membership card. This card may be presented to healthcare providers and notifies them the cardholder works with animals and is likely to be exposed to certain Zoonotic diseases not considered routinely in the diagnosis of infectious illness. A copy of the card will be shared with the board to see if we want to work on this

Next (hybrid) Meeting January 18, 2023 those in person will meet at North Haven Police Department 8 Linsley Street. Online information to be sent prior to the meeting.

Adjournment: Motion made by B Pflugbeil, seconded C Rashba 1839HRS